Lifesaving services at Deep Water Bay
Beach resume and facilities reopen

The Leisure and Cultural Services Department (LCSD) announced today (May
7) that the lifesaving services at Deep Water Bay Beach in Southern District
have resumed. Changing rooms, shower facilities and toilets at the beach are
reopened after thorough cleaning and disinfection. Since close contacts of a
confirmed case of coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19) visited Deep Water Bay
Beach, the lifesaving services at the beach were suspended and some
facilities were closed earlier.
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